
 
 
 
Work Progress 
Work at 130 Liberty St. site is progressing well. As of Friday, January 20th, scaffolding had 
reached the 38th floor and is expected to be complete this week, weather permitting. The netting 
has been completely removed and the south hoist is complete. Work on the north hoist is to begin 
this week. A 16-foot high sidewalk bridge has been completed along Greenwich Street (between 
Albany Street and Liberty Street) as well as “catch-alls” with wire mesh to provide added 
protection to vehicles and pedestrians on Greenwich Street.   

  
Site Safety 
Site safety continues to be the first priority for LMDC and all of the contractors working on the 
project. There will be a worker evacuation drill on Thursday January 26, 2006. 

  
CERT Training 
Spaces are still available for the Community Emergency Response Team training beginning 
tonight, January 23rd. To sign up, contact Sid Baumgarten at sidbaumgarten@aol.com or go to 
the High School for Leadership, 90 Trinity Place, at 7 PM. 

  
Community Forums 
LMDC will be providing an update on the project at the World Trade Center Redevelopment 
Committee of Community Board 1 meeting on February 6, 2006. Check with the Community 
Board for the location and time.  
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